
 

 

 

 

 
Assistant Priest: The Reverend Barrie Cooper Tel: 07969 514982 

 

Churchwardens  Alnmouth: Catherine Whyte 01665 830028, Isabel Chalmers 01665 830362               
Lesbury: Gill Bland 01665 830720, Nick Naylor 01665 830733     Longhoughton: Andrew Willmott 01665 577456, 
Simon Rippon 01665 577385   Howick: Lena Tait 01665 605462, Jimmy Grey 01665 577672 

If you have any items for the notice sheet please contact Andrew Willmott by Wednesday at 57 North End, Longhoughton                      

Tel: 01665 577456 or email: pawillmott@doctors.org.uk 

www.alnandcoastland.org 
 

There are no formal collections taken in our churches; 
please place your offering in the collection plate at the 
back of the church before the service begins. Gift Aid 
envelopes are available in each church. 
 

Sunday 17 October   20th Sunday after Trinity 

9.15am Holy Communion, Alnmouth                                         
11.00am Holy Communion, Lesbury 

Monday 18 October   Luke the Evangelist 

7.30pm Bible Study at 16 East Moor, 
Longhoughton        

Tuesday 19 October   Henry Martyn, translator, 
missionary, 1812 

Wednesday 20 October     

Thursday 21 October    

10.00am Iona service with Holy Communion, 
Lesbury  

Friday 22 October     

Saturday 23 October     

NEXT SUNDAY 24 October    Last Sunday after 
Trinity 

9.15am Holy Communion, Longhoughton                                        
11.00am Holy Communion, Howick 

Readings for next Sunday 

Isaiah 55.1-11   Psalm 19.7-14                         
2 Timothy 3.14-4.5 John 5.36b-47 

 

Operation Christmas Child 
                        

Leaflets and labels for your shoe boxes are 
available in the churches.  Pre-printed shoe boxes 
are available in Longhoughton church (50p in the 
wall safe please!).  Please bring your boxes to 
church by November 14 at the latest. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Second-hand coats for ‘The Coat Rail’ 
 

Anne Wager-Bradley is appealing for second-
hand coats for deprived families living at 
Bedlington Station.  There is to be a community 
event in Bedlington in late November, this will 
include ‘The Coat Rail’.  People in need will be 
able to get a coat for themselves or their children.  
Coats of all sorts and all sizes are needed.  
Please leave them in your church ready for 
collection.   
 

Thank you very much!  

Combined Benefice Eucharist                            
for the benefices of Embleton, Rennington 

& Rock, Lesbury with Alnmouth and 
Longhoughton with Howick 

in Embleton Church                                              
at 4.00pm on Sunday 31 October.   

Bishop Christine will license the Reverend 
Alison Hardy as our Priest-in Charge at this 
service.  The Reverend Ian Chadwick will be 
licensed as assistant priest for all three 
benefices at the same service.  The Reverend 
Barrie Cooper is already licensed as assistant 
priest for all three benefices.  

The service will still be followed by 
refreshments  in the Creighton Hall in 
Embleton, but this will not now be a bring 
and share event. 

This service is for everyone in our parishes, 
and you will be most welcome to attend. 

 


